
13th May 2022 

              Ruby Class Newsletter 
This week has been a big challenge for lots of the children, introducing time and learning how 
to sew. However all the children have taken it in their stride and I am proud of them all. 
In maths we have started to look at time and recapping what we already know. We then went 
on to use our knowledge to answer questions using the vocabulary of time. 

In English we have started to write our own version of Stone Age Boy, all the children have 
come up with some really creative changes and made sure they have included lots of literary 
techniques they have learned across Year 3. 

Another week means another scientific experiment. The children already knew lots about 
magnets attracting and repelling. But this week, they confirmed their hypothesis by noticing 
what happens when you try and attract 2 of the same poles. 

   
During PE, the children were using their athletic skills through running, and target skills 
through throwing and catching to work as a team to see how many times they could take 5 
bean bags from one hoop to another. They then made the distance further – some groups 
even did the whole length of the netball court! 

   
On Tuesday afternoon, the children practiced a running stitch. For some children, this was 
the first time doing sewing. They all amazed me with their perseverance and determination. 
Some children even completed 3 lines worth of running stitch! 

As we are looking at the Stone Age this term, during history, the children got to explore a 
box from Yate Heritage Centre that had lots of artefacts from the Stone Age. The children 
were all really excited to look at these and had lots of questions. 

 

 



13th May 2022 
For your information 

PE - will take place on Tuesday mornings and Thursday afternoons.  Please ensure your child 
is wearing a PE kit in school on these days – thank you. 

Spellings – will be set on a Friday to be tested on the following Friday. Please support your 
child in practising these. 

Reading - Please can we encourage you to read with your child (5 times a week) and 
sign/initial to say you have read with them.   

Mathletics - Will be set online on Friday for your child to complete the following week. 

TTRS - Please support your child with their times tables by logging on and letting the 
children complete different challenges. 

   

Miss Williams and Mr Hitchings 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


